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PRESIDENT'S MESSAGE: 
 

A good time was had by all at our annual Book-Fest and Food Drive.  Our members appreciated speakers 
Susan and Katarina of Bookshop West Portal who shared their knowledge and enthusiasm for the 
newest books on the literary list.  A lot of books were bought and taken home in anticipation of the 
holiday gift giving.  The clubhouse was set up for the event by Anna Bolechovski, Dottie McHugh 
and beautiful flower arrangements  were done by  Nancy Hagosian and Anna Bolechowski.  
 

An elegant afternoon tea was waiting for the members and their guests which had been produced by 
Kathe Farrell, Louise Bacigalupi, Laura Outsen, Anna Bolechowski, Kathleen Fong and 
friend Barbara Swor and lngeborg McGlynn.  Eva Monroe received the guests and with Kari 
Rocca and Angela Carnegie poured tea and coffee.  
 

Hope to see you at Wreath  Making Day on November  30, and decorating on Saturday December 1. 
Lunch will be served and if you have not yet done so, please send your check for $100 per person to 
Kathe Farrell for the Holiday Party.  
 

Have a wonderful Thanksgiving.  
 

— Ingeborg McGlynn 
 

 
 

 
Meeting and Events 

 

Saturday, November 30    
10:00 AM         Wreath Making Day    
  Design and assemble your wreaths.  Frames & bows will be available for sale. 
  Please bring your own pruning shears. 
  Chaired by  Laura Outsen, at the clubhouse 
  Hot beverages and refreshments will be served.  
 

Sunday, December 1    
10:00 AM         Deck the Halls - President's Luncheon 
  Set up for annual holiday party and Clubhouse tree decoration. 
       Lunch will be provided by our President   
 

Monday, December 2 – Holiday Dinner Party 
06:00 PM         Cocktail & au d'oeuvres reception 
06:30 PM         Sit down dinner by Knight's Catering 
  RSVP: Kathe Farrell  (415) 269-2876  - $100 per person 
  Chaired by Pansy Waller   
   
   

NOTES: 
 

Up-coming Events   
January 20: Women's Health - Chaired by Ingeborg McGlynn. We would love for you to 
volunteer for this meeting, please let Ingeborg  know if you can.  
February 17: Mission Joy:  The Hats of Kathleen Kelley. Chaired by Yen Bachmeier 

Membership Roster  
If you have paid your dues, you can pick up your own copy of the Club's membership roster 
booklet at our next general meeting.  

New Members     
A warm welcome to our newest member: Marina Chan (Ninth Avenue). 


